[bookmark: _GoBack]From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 April 2019 15:49
To: Public Access DC Comments <PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 19/00592/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:49 PM on 18 Apr 2019 from Mr Don McAllister on behalf of Building Control (CDC).
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	19/00592/F

	Address:
	Farrowing House Barn College Farm Main Street Wendlebury OX25 2PR 

	Proposal:
	Conversion of the existing Agricultural Building to form 2no. B&B Units ('associated operational development', defined as 'building or other operations in relation to the same building or land which are reasonably necessary to use the building' as permitted by 18/02246/R56.) 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Chadwick 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	The proposals will require a Building Regulations application. Bedrooms 1 and 2 are inner rooms and will require means of escape windows



